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VTA Vice President's Report

 

John Bedwell
210 Fairway Lane,

Wytheville VA 24382
 phone: (276) 620-5145

email sinkthemink@hotmail.com
 

By the time you read this trapping season will be almost over. I am sad to say that I haven’t
had time to set a trap but my buddies are keeping me informed about how well they are
doing. I’m not sure if they are rubbing it in or not but it is great to hear of their success.

It is the time of year again to start thinking about any changes you would like to see in our
trapping regulation. Once again I have been asked to receive any requests for changes that
you would like to see in our regulations. If you have any concerns, ideas, or changes that
you like to see contact me via e-mail or phone so we can get the ball rolling.

Our state convention is also just around the corner and I am once again taking nominations
for the various awards that we give at the convention. If you have anyone that you would
like to nominate for director of the year, trapper of the year, hall of fame, or a certificate of
appreciation please contact me with those as well.

Looking forward to seeing everyone at the convention.

JOHN
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